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Paragraph #79 Session #9 (2010)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that Paraguay should speed up the reform of
INDI and of other institutions with competence in indigenous issues so that the
proper participation of indigenous peoples will strengthen their democratic
representation before the legislative and judicial powers, which are still reluctant
to act.

Area of Work
Human rights



